
 
 

 

PROPOSED CONSOLIDATION OF EVERY TWO (2) EXISTING ISSUED ORDINARY SHARES IN 

THE CAPITAL OF THE COMPANY HELD BY SHAREHOLDERS OF THE COMPANY INTO ONE 

(1) ORDINARY SHARE IN THE CAPITAL OF THE COMPANY, FRACTIONAL ENTITLEMENTS TO 

BE DISREGARDED – RECEIPT OF APPROVAL IN-PRINCIPLE FROM SGX-ST 

 

 

 

Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms used herein shall have the meaning ascribed to them 

in the Company’s announcement dated 12 January 2016. 

 

The board of Directors (the “Board”) of Tiong Woon Corporation Holding Ltd (the “Company”) refers 

to the Company’s previous announcement dated 12 January 2016 in relation to the Proposed Share 

Consolidation and wishes to announce that the Company has received the approval in-principle from 

the SGX-ST on 27 January 2016 for the listing and quotation of up to 232,235,256 new consolidated 

shares (“Consolidated Shares”) to be issued upon the completion of the Proposed Share 

Consolidation, subject to the following:- 

 

(a) Shareholders’ approval for the Proposed Share Consolidation being obtained at the 

forthcoming EGM; and  

 

(b) compliance with the SGX-ST’s listing requirements. 

 

The approval in-principle is not to be taken as an indication of the merits of the Proposed Share 

Consolidation, the Consolidated Shares, the Company and/or its subsidiaries. 

 

A circular containing, inter alia, further information on the Proposed Share Consolidation and the 

notice of EGM will be despatched to Shareholders in due course. 

 

 

 

By order of the Board 

 

 

Ang Kah Hong 

Chairman and Managing Director 

27 January 2016 


